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CASE ID:

COUNTY:

Effective April 1, 2008, you are no longer required to pay a premium for your MO HealthNet
coverage. The reason for this change is the Ticket to Work Health Assurance program
non-premium income limit has increased to $867.00 for a single person household and
$1167.00 for a couple. The income information we have on file for you shows your
countable income is below this new limit.

If your situation changes, you must report these changes at once to the Family Support
Division office. It is important you notify us if you have changes in your household, such
as income, resources, or your address changes.

If you have questions about this, call the office at the phone number listed below.

Sincerely,

Load #
Phone #
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